
 

 

Ø²Úð ²Âàè êàôð  ́ ¾æØÆ²ÌÆÜ 

ì²Ü²Î²Ü ÊàðÐàôð¸  

Monastic Council · Mother See of Holy Etchmiadzin · Republic of Armenia 

Tel. +374 10 517 304    ·    Fax. +374 10 517 301 

E-Mail: divanatun@etchmiadzin.am 

 

HIS GRACE 

PETER SKOV-JAKOBSEN 

BISHOP OF COPENHAGEN 

 Copenhagen, Denmark 

 

 

Dear Brother in Christ,  

We have well received your letter dated of October 10th, 2023 and addressed to His 

Holiness Karekin II, Catholicos of All Armenians. I am pleased to convey to you the 

greetings and appreciations of His Holiness for your support and solidarity to the 

Armenian Church and Armenian people. May heavenly Father bless Dan Church Aid 

and all those who are engaged in the initiative of the collection of donations for the 

refugees of Artsakh.  

Meanwhile, I will be grateful if you could provide us the names of partners of the 

Evangelical Lutheran Church of Denmark in Armenia as it has been mentioned in your 

letter for bettering the collaboration in the framework of distributing the collected 

donations.  

It is my prayer so that compassionate Lord may keep and protect you and your family, 

give you strength, vigor and longevity for the success of the mission entrusted to you 

by the Lord.  

 

With fraternal love in Christ, 

 

 

ARCHBISHOP NATHAN HOVHANNISIAN 

Chairman of the Monastic Council 

 

                                                          

 


